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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 4:36 PM

To: 'eberns1013@aol.com'

Cc: Steinback, Robert (COE); Centorino, Joseph (COE); Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE); Sanchez,

Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: No longer employed by drug company (INQ 13-189)

Mr. Bernstein,

We understand that you recently withdrew as a lobbyist for Gilead Sciences after leaving employment
with Gilead Sciences on April 5, 2013. Consequently, you are not required to complete the lobbyist ethics
course required under the County Code at Sec. 2-11.1 (s)(2)(d).

Good luck in your new endeavors.

Sincerely,

VICTORIA FRIGO, SENIOR STAFF ATTORNEY
Direct Phone: 305 350-0601
Main Number: 305 579-2594
Fax: 305 579-0273

19 West Flagler St., Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.

From: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 4:23 PM
To: 'eberns1013@aol.com'
Cc: Frigo, Victoria (COE); Steinback, Robert (COE)
Subject: RE: ethics course,-I’m no longer employed by the drug company

Good Afternoon Victoria,

Please read below Mr. Bernstein question.

Thank YOU!
Rodzandra Sanchez

From: eberns1013@aol.com [mailto:eberns1013@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 4:20 PM
To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)
Subject: ethics course,-I’m no longer employed by the drug company

Attention: Rodzandra Sanchez

I’m writing you in regards to the letter I received to complete the ethics course, I’m no longer employed by the
drug company Gilead Sciences for which I registered as a lobbyist.
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Please advice on if or anything I need to do?

Thanks
Eric Bernstein
561-615-1803


